NORTH DAKOTA STATE BOARD OF COSMETOLOGY
4719 SHELBURNE ST. SUITE 1
BISMARCK, ND 58503 TELEPHONE (701) 224-9800

The North Dakota State Board of Cosmetology held a special meeting of the rules
committee on Friday, March 11, 2022 at 2:00 PM via GoTo Meeting

Board Members Present:

Tenalee Tangen

Becky Wood

Maureen Wanner

Also present: Carl Karpinski, Legal Counsel

Agenda
1. Bismarck Tribune statement.

Discussion on the Bismarck Tribune asking for a statement from the board on the
testimony on service animals. Jack Dura reached out to Tenalee and to the board
office. Tenalee responded in an email to ask Jack to put his questions in writing and
email them back to her. Tenalee reached out to Carl and Carl advised to bring the
questions forth to the next board meeting. The rules committee discussed the questions
and will further discuss what to do with these questions at the board meeting on March
21. Tenalee will respond to Jack and let him know that the board will be meeting on the
21st and that he will be updated at that time.

2. Language of NDAC 32-02-01-13.
Carl had a discussion with Jill Grossman and she informed him that we have to have a
letter into the committee by June 1 with any amendments to rule 32-02-01-13.
Discussion of the ADA guidelines for service animals. Motion made by Tenalee to have
Rebecca reach out to them for guidance on the service animal clarification. Second by
Maureen. Vote taken: Tenalee (y) Maureen (y) Rebecca (y). Motion carries.

Discussion of Century Code 25-13, 25-13-02, and 25-13-01.1 and the possibility of
incorporating into the rule revision of service animals.

Email will be sent to have Sue discontinue the practice of having licensees provide a
letter from the doctor for companion animals in salons.

3. Adjournment. Motion to adjourn at 3:00 PM by Becky, second by Maureen. Vote taken:
Tenalee (y) Maureen (y) Rebecca (y). Motion carries.

Submitted by Maureen Wanner



